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MEMO

Date: Tuesday, February 06, 2018
To: FCC
From: Larry E. Morton

Subject: KSJF-CD City of License Change

In 2016, we filed for a City of License change for KSJF-CD from Poteau, OK to Fort Smith, AR (See
City of License Change.pdf). This was subsequently approved (see KSJF City of License.PDF), but
the FCC databases have not picked up this change. This is a request to change the City of
License to Fort Smith in the FCC databases.

“Thank you.

Larry Morton




